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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to draw your attention to some good Easter reads! Please see the flyer attached.  Reading 
is an excellent way for your child to relax and have time away from devices and the pressures of the 
modern world.  
 
The importance of reading really cannot be underestimated. Evidence shows that reading for pleasure 
can benefit a child's education, social and cognitive development, their wellbeing and their mental 
health.  
 
As a school we do a lot to promote reading across all year groups, so please support us by 
encouraging your child to read over the holidays. 
 
Have a lovely Easter break! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

      Carrie Mulholland      Rachel Robinson 
 
Carrie Mulholland    Rachel Robinson 
Librarian    Assistant Principal  
 



 



 



 

 


